
January 2022 Newsletter 

 

Dear Anderson County Democratic Women: 

It is that time of year again - we are collecting donations for our annual scholarship fund, which will 

support a deserving young female student for $1000. This amount has recently been doubled and will 

provide important support for tuition and associated college expenses. Last year’s winner, Eily Hancock 

of Clinton (now enrolled at Middle Tennessee State University) has repeatedly told the ACDWC of the 

benefits of this scholarship. We look forward very much to continuing this annual tradition, which is 

supported by your donations. Please help us keep alive this scholarship by including additional funds 

with your annual membership dues. 

Thank you! 


